DuxkeE POweER COMPANY

P.O, BOX 33189
CHARLOTTE, N.C. 28242

HAL B, TUCKER TELEPHONE
VICE PRESIDENT (704) 373-4531

NUCLEAR PRODUCTION October 8, 1984

Document Control Desk
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: Oconee Nuclear Station
Docket No. 50-269
Licensee Event Repcrt
RO-269/83~16

The purpose of this letter is to revise a previously made commitment
contained in a Duke letter dated November 7, 1983 which transmitted
KO-269/83-16., This letter gave a completion date of January 1, 1985
1o relocate the hydrogen purge unit connection near the permanent
hookup connections on each unit for the Hydrogen Recombiner. Due to
the heavy workloads assigued to past outages, the date will need to
be revised as follows:

Ul EOC8 RFO
U2 EOC7 RFO
U3 EOC8 RFO

Very truly yours,

VL A

Hal B. Tucker

SGG:slb

| cc: Mr, James P. 0O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

INPO Records Center
Suite 1500

1100 Circle 75 Parkway
Atlanta, Georgia 30339

Mr. J. C. Bryant
NRC Resident Inspector
Oconee Nuclear Station
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cc:

Ms. Helen Wicolaras

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

American Nuclear Insurers

c/o Dottie Sherman, ANI l.ibrary
The Exchange, Suite 245

170 Farmington Avenue
Farmington, CT 06032

M & M Nuclear Consultants
1221 Avenue of the Americas
New York, New York 10020



